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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Government Delays Opening Due to 
Inclement Weather 
HC-2021-8 
Hendersonville, NC – February 17, 2021 
 
 
Due to the expected inclement weather and the potential for area roadways to be 
treacherous, the Henderson County non-emergency local government offices, including 
Solid Waste, Animal Services and the Henderson County Public Library will open at 
10:00 a.m. on Thursday, February 18, 2021.   
 
The COVID-19 Vaccine clinic at East Henderson High School will also operate on a 2 
hour delay. If you have an appointment please arrive 2 hours later than scheduled. Please 
use caution when travelling to ensure your personal safety.  Any additional updates to the 
schedule will be posted on the Health Department website.  Clients will also receive an 
automated phone call with relevant updates. 
 
Delivery of emergency services will not be impacted by the closing.  If you have an 
emergency, dial 9-1-1. 
 
Please call (828) 697-4728 or log onto www.hendersoncountync.gov if you need further 
emergency information. 
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